
McKenna, Neil

From: Arianne Reza <Arianne.Reza@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 7:23 AM
To: Kim, Sabrina; Stickney, Matt
Cc: Eric Dagenais; Leslie Church; Setlakwe, Lisa
Subject: RE: Thornhill vents

Good morning,

We are still at the three initial Thornhill vents; 10 systems are scheduled to be delivered last week in May ( 4 - DND; 6 -

PHAC). No units were shipped last week to GC.
Arianne

 Original Message 
From: Kim, Sabrina [mailto:Sabrina.Kim@pmo-cpm.gc.ca]
Sent: May 18,2020 7:50 PM
To: Arianne Reza <Arianne.Reza@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca>; Stickney, Matt <Matt.Stickney@pmo-cpm.gc.ca>

Cc: Eric Dagenais <eric.dagenais@canada.ca>; Leslie Church <leslie.church@canada.ca>; Setlakwe, Lisa

<Lisa.Setlakwe@pco-bcp.gc.ca>
Subject: Re: Thornhill vents

Okay noted. Adding Matt here so you have his address. Thank you!

Sabrina Kim
Issues Advisor
Office of the Prime Minister
613-795-7803

> On May 18, 2020, at 7:46 PM, Arianne Reza <Arianne.Reza@tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca> wrote:

> Hi, on the four corners call, I said we had received a second order of 3 Thornhill vents. After Matt asked me I went

back and now it seems not so certain. We are checking.

> I would ask you to hold on the Thornhill reference until we get verification. I can confirm we did receive 150 Zoll vents

last week.

> Please forward to Matt, I don't have his email handy.
> Thank you, Arianne
> Sent from my iPhone
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